
                              City Council Memorandum 

 

To:  Mayor Fasbender & City Council Members 

From:  David D. Wilske, Chief of Police  

Date:   August 21st, 2023 

Item:  Public Safety Advisory Commissioner Appointment 

Council Action Requested:   
Council is asked to appoint Mary Nehring to complete a partial term on the Public Safety Advisory 
Commission.   
 
Background Information:    

Mrs. Nehring participated in an oral interview before a panel consisting of City Councilmember Fox, 

PSAC Chair Dolores Pemble, City Administrator Dan Wietecha, and Police Chief Dave Wilske.  At the 

conclusion of the interview, the panel unanimously recommended Nehring.  Mary will begin her term 

commencing 9/21/23 to 12/31/2023 and will complete the term for Victoria Baukel, who stepped down 

from the Commission after relocating to another city. 

     
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

Financial Impact:
None

Advisory Commission Discussion:
Public Safety Advisory Commission Chair,  Pemble.

Council Committee Discussion:
N /A

Attachments:
N/A
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